
From: Soura, Christian
To: Haley, Nikkigovhaley@gov.sc.gov
CC: Pearson, TimTimPearson@gov.sc.gov

Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov
Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/5/2012 6:50:20 AM
Subject: RE: Veto Message - Capital Reserve Fund

Attachments: (2012-07-05) H 4814 - Capital Reserve Fund - Veto Message (v04).doc

     I didn't get comments from anyone, so here it is on letterhead now.  I changed one word I decided I didn't like, and Josh fact-
checked for me...I had to make one other small change, based upon that.
 
     So at this point, I'd say we're circulating this one for final review and comment now.  It would be good to get this one wrapped up 
this morning, if possible.
 
     Josh and I have gone back and forth through the night on the budget veto and we have a draft that's about 2/3 along.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
 

From: Soura, Christian
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 04, 2012 6:18 PM
 
To: Haley, Nikki
 
Cc: Pearson, Tim; Patel, Swati; Pitts, Ted; Veldran, Katherine; Schimsa, Rebecca; Godfrey, Rob; Baker, Josh
 
Subject: Veto Message - Capital Reserve Fund
 

     Here's the draft veto message for the Capital Reserve Fund.  Just so we don't get buried in email tonight, if folks have edits or 
suggestions, please send them just to me, and I'll compile them.  You should also feel free to say, "It's perfect!  Don't change a thing!
"  Actually, that can go to the whole group.  :)  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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